

Masefield Primary School

Masefield Road, Little Lever, Bolton, BL3 1NG

Tel: 01204 333714 Fax: 01204 333531 office@masefield.bolton.sch.uk www.masefield.bolton.sch.uk School Twitter: @MasefieldCP

Executive Headteacher: Mrs L Whittaker Head of School: Mr A Done



Dear Parent/Carer,

Re: Nursery visit - Creepy Crawly Roadshow

The children have recently been learning about creepy crawlies and we have managed to arrange a special visit for the children from the Creepy Crawly Roadshow on Wednesday 28th February at 9:30am. It will be a hands on experience in which the children will be able to handle several different minibeasts, whilst also learning more about them.

The cost of the roadshow requires us to ask for a voluntary contribution of £2.10 per child, and we are asking parents to pay and give consent online for this. If you have any issues paying online, please contact the office. No child will be excluded from the roadshow due to lack of payment but should we not meet the bulk of costs, it will have to be cancelled. If for any reason you are unable to make this payment, please contact Mr Done.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Murphy

Nursery Teacher















